
January	Newsletter
Center	Closing	for	the	month	of	January
The	Wollaston	Child	Care	Center	will	be	closed	on	January	1,
2025,	in	observance	of	New	Year's	Day	and	January	20,	2025,	in
observance	of	Martin	Luther	King	Jr.	Day.
Happy	New	Year!!!
We	would	like	to	wish	all	of	our	wonderful	families	a	Happy	New
Year!!!	Thank-you	for	being	part	of	the	Wollaston	Child	Care
Center	and	making	it	a	wonderful	place	for	the	children.

Winter	Weather
In	the	event	of	a	snowstorm	or	icy	roads,	we	will	post	the	delay	or
closing	on	Kaymbu	and	our	Facebook	page.	We	will	also	leave	a
message	on	the	center's	voicemail.



Children's	Cubbies
Please	be	sure	to	check	your	child's	cubby	to	make	sure	there	is
extra	clothing	if	ever	needed.	Warm	layers	are	a	good	idea	to
keep	in	the	cubby	throughout	the	Winter.
The	classrooms	are	scheduled	to	go	outside	twice	a	day,	weather
permitting.	Please	bring	in	hats,	gloves,	and	jackets,	prepared	to
go	outside	for	gross	motor	play.



Vacations
If	your	family	will	be	taking	time	off	for	a	vacation,	please	be	sure
to	let	us	know	at	the	front	desk,

Upcoming	Events
Cookie	Dough	Fundraiser	will	be	January	15,	2025,	until	February
5,	2025

Scholastic	Book	Fair	will	be	February	7,	2025,	until	February	14,
2025

Picture	Day	will	be	April	10th	and	11th,	2025.



What	is	going	on	around	the	Wollaston	Child	Care	Center?





We	hope	that	all	of	our	families
have	a	safe	and	wonderful	month
of	January!!!

Thanks	for	reading!
WCCC	Staff


